
 

8 April 2020 
 

GENERAL MESSAGE – LATEST QLD BORDER CONTROL 

MEASURES 

Queensland border restrictions and entry passes for agriculture 
 
Revised QLD border control measures were introduced by the Queensland Government on 3 April 
2020 in response to COVID-19.  
 
Following a request from Industry, the Queensland government has since published information on 
how these new measures impact agricultural businesses and the steps that are needed to follow to 
minimise potential delays.   
 
The new requirements require specific actions from: 

• BORDER WORKERS – This impacts Queensland feedlots close to the state border who have 
employees who reside in another state and travel to work across the border. 
 

• AGRIBUSINESS WORKERS COMING FROM INTERSTATE – This impacts Queensland feedlots 
who have consultants, such as a veterinarian or nutritionist, who reside in or travel from 
other states to visit their facility. 

 
Click HERE to visit the Queensland government website which provides steps to follow for employers 
and agribusiness workers travelling from interstate into Queensland.  
 
If you are a feedlot, veterinarian or nutritionist who is impacted by these measures please visit the 
website and follow the requirements to prevent potential border crossing delays.  
 
The new measures DO NOT impact freight or transport of goods workers. 
 
NOTE: The material has been compiled from external resources such as State and Federal 

government sources. It does not constitute legal advice or recommendations and should not be relied 

upon as such. It is provided in good faith to assist ALFA members and recipients. Appropriate legal 

advice should be sought that reflects your individual circumstances. 

 

https://www.business.qld.gov.au/industries/farms-fishing-forestry/agriculture/coronavirus-support/border-restrictions-agriculture
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